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From: "Dave DaGrava" <ddagrava @olympictool.com>
To: "Frank Jacobs" <fxj2@nrc.gov>

Date: 3/18/03 12:29PM

Subject: QA Program approval for 10 CRF 71

Dear Mr. Jacobs,

Olympic Tool & Engineering, Inc. (OTE) from Shelton, WA would fike to submit
our QA Program for your review and approval. OTE would like to obtain a Part
71 License to fabricate New Powder containers for Global Nuclear Fuels from
Wilmington, N.C.

We would appreciate your help in quickly obtaining this license. If you have
any questions or comments, please contact myself or Mr. Mike Laffey at
360-426-7878.

Thanks for your help,

Dave DaGrava

QA Engineer/ASME NQA-1 Lead Auditor
Olympic Tool & Engineering, Inc.

CC: "Mike Laffey" <mlaffey@olympictool.com>, "Ralph E. Pine" <repine @ olympictool.com>
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Received: from igate.nrc.gov
by nrcgwia.nrc.gov; Tue, 18 Mar 2003 12:29:28 -0500
Received: from nrc.gov
by smtp-gateway ESMTPce id h2lHRBOS029399
for <fx)2@nrc.gov>; Tue, 18 Mar 2003 12:27:09 -0500 (EST)
Received: from OTE40045 (cm-215-249.hete.com [66.119.215.249])
by renown.cnchost.com
id MAA02982; Tue, 18 Mar 2003 12:30:50 -0500 (EST)
[ConcentricHost SMTP Relay 1.15]
Errors-To: <ddagrava @ olympictool.com>
From: "Dave DaGrava" <ddagrava @ olympictool.com>
To: "Frank Jacobs" <fxj2@nrc.gov>
Cc: "Mike Latfey" <mlaffey @ olympictool.com>,
"Ralph E. Pine" <repine @ olympictool.com>
Subject: QA Program approval for 10 CRF 71
Date: Tue, 18 Mar 2003 09:39:22 -0800

Message-ID: <OAECIHPPGMPHHAOLDPEHEENPDDAA.ddagrava @ olympictool.com>

MIME-Version: 1.0
Content-Type: text/plain;
charset="1so-8859-1"
Content-Transfer-Encoding: 7bit
X-Priority: 3 (Normal)
X-MSMail-Priority: Normal
X-Mailer: Microsoft Outlook IMO, Build 9.0.2416 (9.0.2910.0)
X-MIMEOLE: Produced By Microsoft MimeOLE V5.00.2919.6700
Importance: Normal

Dear Mr. Jacobs,

Olympic Tool & Engineering, Inc. (OTE) from Shelton, WA would like to submit
our QA Program for your review and approval. OTE would like to obtain a Part
71 License to fabricate New Powder containers for Global Nuclear Fuels from
Wilmington, N.C.

We would appreciate your help in quickly obtaining this icense. If you have
any questions or comments, please contact myself or Mr. Mike Laffey at
360-426-7878.

Thanks for your help,
Dave DaGrava

QA Engineer/ASME NQA-1 Lead Auditor
Olympic Tool & Engineering, Inc.




